MEMORANDUM

TO:  HSLI Board 

FROM:  Newsletter Committee (Joyce Pallinger and Beth Robb) 

SUBJECT:   Report 

DATE:  November 1, 2012
This report covers the period from July, 2012 – October, 2012
Within the last four months, there have been eleven new posts. Topics covered in the posts included HSLI 2012 conference call for posters, registration and award nominees and winners. Other local conferences of interest were also posted. 

The editors continue to send announcements of new entries on the HSLI discussion list to promote awareness and use of the HSLI Newsletter site. 
However, the HSLI discussion list and Blog continue to be at cross purposes. Members need more prompting about how to use the blog  vs. the discussion list. 

The “jobs page” is slowly starting to evolve. Format presentation is developing and member awareness should pick up. 
The editors again thank Stacey Knight-Davis for her ongoing excellent technical support. 
